Hillside
Online Plan for May 2021

As we move to online instruction for the time period of May 7 - May 21, 2021, we would like to
share the following information with students and parents:

1. Junior High Timetable:
9:00 - 9:55: Typically option block - students have 2 choices during this time

1. We encourage students to use this as an opportunity to participate
in physical activity (following the health measures in place)

2. Core junior high teachers will be online during this time, a google
meet will be shared to their classes so that students can access
their teachers for extra help, to get questions answered about
previous assignments.

10:00 - 10:55: Block 2
11:00 - 12:00: Block 3

12:45 - 1:00: Reconnection time for students to rejoin class, ask for extra help,
independent reading time

1:00 - 1:55: Block 4

2:00 - 3:00: Block 5

2. Senior High Timetable:
Morning Class:  9:00 - 11:40
Afternoon Class: 12:20 - 3:00

3. Expectations of Students
- Arrive on time for the start of classes
- Appropriate school behaviour
- Actively participate in assignments, discussions (orally or through chat). This is a full
instructional time period while online, teachers do not have time to re-teach course
material when we return to class

4. What to expect during instructional blocks:
- Teachers will leave their meets open during their class times - even if it is individual work
time for the students, that way students can reconnect back with their teachers.
- Attendance will be taken each class



- Teachers will have check-ins at times during the class to determine if students are
actually “present”. If students do not respond when asked, they will be deemed to be
absent.

- Phys Ed classes will have a connection at the start and end of each class. Phys Ed
classes have activities planned that can be completed at home with minimal space and
minimal equipment.

- Students are expected to be signed into the virtual class during times that teachers are
actively instructing. When given time to work, they may leave the virtual meeting, but
teachers will still be available to answer questions and provide help.

5. Off campus education - Work Ex, RAP can continue contingent on the reality of the
employer.

6. We will continue to follow the school year calendar, so students will return to in person
classes on Thursday, May 27, following the May long weekend.



